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 SUNDAY 5 MARCH 2017  PRAYER MINISTRY 

If you would like 
someone to pray with 
you, please come to the 
front of the church at the 
end of the Service 
 
PRAYER CHAIN 

If you have an urgent 
prayer request, please 
text it to 07590 664819 
 
You are very welcome to 
join us to pray before our 
Sunday Services at 0930 
and 1745 in the Vicar’s 
Office 

 
@church_htr 
@TrevorPatterso1 
 
We have an HTR 
Facebook group; 
just search Holy 

Trinity Richmond to join it. 

 1000 
 
 
1830 

Holy Communion - Alwyn Webb 

The marks of Christian living from Romans 12 - ... deep, sincere love (Romans 12:9,10) 
 
Evening Service - Kate Patterson 

Different - The call of Christian living - 4) Do not grieve the Holy Spirit (Ephesians 4:29-31) 

 

 MONDAY 6  THURSDAY 9  

 2000 
 
 

Call to Prayer 
 

 0730 
1930 

Prayer Meeting 
Alpha 

 

 TUESDAY 7  FRIDAY 10  

  
 

 
 

 0915 
1400 
1900 

Oasis 
Prayer for the Nations 
Glow 

 

 WEDNESDAY 8  SATURDAY 11  

 1130 
1830 
 

Morning Prayer - Sheena Marx 
Collide 
 

 0930 Who Let the Dads Out  

 NEWCOMERS  TODAY - MORNING 
 

 

Welcome to Holy Trinity! Please do introduce 
yourself and fill in one of our Welcome Cards. 
We look forward to meeting you 

 

Fledglings (Ages 0-3) 
Scramblers (Ages 3-5) 
Climbers (Years 1-3) 
Explorers (Years 4-6)  
Quest (Years 7-9) 

In the Christ Church Room 
In the Lounge 
In the Small Group Room  
In the Main Hall 
In the Vicar’s Office 

 REACHING OUT WITH GOD’S LOVE AND POWER 
 HELPING ONE ANOTHER LIVE FOR JESUS 

Please stay with your children until they are settled in to their groups. 
Please collect your children as soon as the Service has finished 
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  GETTING INVOLVED 

 Join us for a lunchtime / afternoon walk from Hampstead to Oxford Circus via Primrose Hill (about 5 miles) on Sunday 5 March, 

setting off from church after the Morning Service. Bring a sandwich or buy one on the way. Speak to Karin Boyton for more details, 
or contact her via karinboyton@hotmail.co.uk  
 

The LVA Trust is organising a talk on Sexting, Social Media & Staying Safe Online on Thursday, 9 March, at 19.45. It will be 

held at Christ’s School & Sixth Form Centre. Entry is free but please register for a ticket from Eventbrite 
(https://www.eventbrite.com/o/felicity-flick-barkus-12782930504) 
 

Riverbank Trust are recruiting a Community Outreach Worker, (schools and non-schools based). Please see the 

advertisement and job description on the Welcome Desk noticeboard. For further enquiries, please contact Reni James at 
reni@riverbanktrust.org before 17 March 
 

The next Men's Breakfast will be on Saturday, 25 March. Our speaker will be Oz Alashe, a former soldier and Commanding 

Officer in the Parachute Regiment. He is a veteran of several tours in Afghanistan and also served as a Squadron Commander in 
Special Forces. Among other things, Oz will talk about the impact of his faith while serving on the front line. Tickets will be £5. 
 

We next host the Vineyard Lunch on Sunday 26 March. If you can help on the day or can offer food or raffle prize items, please 

speak to Karin Boyton. Please pass financial gifts towards the cost of the lunch to Keith Nurse 
 

Anyone interested in wool? Anyone like to have a chat? How about combining the two? Come and see Judy or ring her on 07905 
959 549 as she would love to start a 'Knit & Natter' group.  
 

A new set of Lent devotions, focussing on interactions Jesus had with various people, will be available from the church office if 

you prefer a hardcopy or digitally on the website. 
 

Occasionally families we support through Karis Kids face emergencies where additional funds are needed. These include things 

like funeral costs, transport back to the village for end of life care and medical procedures/surgery not covered by Karis general 
support. If you would like to contribute to this Fund, please speak to Becky Edwards 
 

We are looking for a new editor for Cornerstone, our church magazine that we produce three times a year. If you feel you have 

the skills to take this on or would like to find out more about what's involved, please speak to Keith Nurse. 
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